Dear   

I am contacting you as a constituent and also as a member of the Manchester Amnesty International Group. I hope you are keeping well.

I am getting in touch to ask if you would consider writing to the Minister for Middle East and Africa – the Rt Hon James Cleverly MP – about the case of Ahmed Mansoor to request that officials from the United Arab Emirates (UAE) Desk Office at the Foreign, Commonwealth & Development Office (FCDO) meet with the Chair of our Group and colleagues from Amnesty International UK’s head office. We would like to discuss where we may be able to support the UK Government’s efforts in pushing for Ahmed Mansoor’s release. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]As you may be aware, Ahmed is a human rights defender who has been unfairly imprisoned in the UAE for the last four years because of his activism. He is internationally recognised as a human rights defender and has even won the prestigious Martin Ennals award for his work. I have attached a briefing note for further information about his case. Our group have been working on Ahmed’s case for some time now and we were delighted when the Mayor of Greater Manchester, Andy Burnham, agreed to write to the Minister on our behalf to urge that the UK Government do everything they can to press the UAE authorities for his release. The Minister has since responded to say his case was most recently raised with the relevant authorities in June 2020 and we were encouraged that he has since instructed his officials to raise it again following our communication. 

We are really keen that these efforts are kept up and do hope you will be able to write to the Minister to show your support and encourage this. 

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions or would like to discuss further. 


Yours sincerely


Add your name, first line of address and post code
